
 

Announcements for the Week of 
January 20, 2020 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Are you receiving OLLI’s “NewsFlash” emails? Approximately 
once a week OLLI sends an e-newsletter to all OLLI members 
who have an email address on file. If you’re not receiving the 
NewsFlash emails, please contact the office for assistance. 
 
You can pick up a copy of these announcements in the 
information display areas of Campbell Center and Higher 
Education Center (HEC) classrooms. You can also find them on 
the OLLI website under “News & Announcements.”  
 


